Unified School District 234

424 South Main Fort Scott, KS 66701-2697 www.usd234.org

620-223-0800 Fax 620-223-2760

TED HESSONG
Superintendent



NEWS RELEASE

Wednesday, August 25, 2021 – 5:30 p.m.

Members of the USD 234 Board of Education met at the Fort Scott Middle School Commons on Wednesday, August 25, 2021, for a special board meeting.

President James Wood opened the meeting. Mr. Wood opened the Revenue Neutral Hearing. Gina Shelton, Business Manager/Board Clerk, presented information regarding the Revenue Neutral Hearing. Mr. Wood closed the Revenue Neutral Hearing.

Board members approved the following:

- Resolution 21-07 To Adopt LOB Percentage
- Resolution 21-08 A Resolution expressing the Property Taxation Policy of USD 234
 Fort Scott with Respect to Exceeding the Revenue Neutral Tax Rate for Financing the
 Annual Budget for 2021-22

The board adjourned.